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It is very concerning that this kind of cost added to the states residents, businesses, 

schools, etc would not be offered for the public to vote on.  

 

Too many time the state says all they need is more money to solve the problem of 

x,y, and z. 

Too many times taking money from the residents of the state does not solve those 

claimed problems. 

 

The state representatives are just adding one more straw to break the camel’s back. 

This will make transporting kids to schools more expensive, adding extra financial 

burden to food producers who do not get a say in the process they are paid for food 

that feeds the world, this makes it more expensive to bring materials in to build 

homes, and these three things alone are involved in the foundation of making the 

state livable.  

 

Don’t rush this through. Find better solutions. 


